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DATE: September 23, 2023 

TO: Spike Up Athletics’ Board of Directors 

FROM: Lorenzo Washington, President 

SUBJECT: Business Credit Card 

STATEMENT OF ISSUE:  Our organization is now in need of a business credit card. I would like 

for the board to consider this request and get possibly apply for a credit card before our winter 

training season starts on November 6, 2023.     

BOARD ACTOIN REQUIRED:  This action will be identified as Resolution 23-09-23 and will 

require board approval at our next meeting.  


